
TOWN OF PLUM LAKE 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
Petition to Establish Public Inland Lake Protection 

and Rehabilitation District for Plum Lake 
 

 

A public hearing will be held before the Town Board of the Town of Plum Lake at the 

Plum Lake Town Hall on Thursday, June 15, 2017 at 6:30 p.m. to consider a Petition to Establish 

Plum Lake District, filed with the Plum Lake Town Clerk on May 16, 2017. At the hearing, all 

interested persons may offer objections, criticisms or suggestions as to the necessity of the 

proposed district and to question whether their property will be benefitted by establishment of 

the lake district. The geographic boundaries of the proposed lake district include all riparian 

parcels of land on Plum Lake and all properties with recorded lake access to Plum Lake. In 

addition, where other parcels are assessed on one tax bill that includes a Plum Lake riparian 

parcel or parcel with recorded lake access then those parcels are also included. A map depicting 

the district boundaries and a list of all parcel numbers affected are attached to the Petition. 

 

Any person wishing to object to the organization of any such district may, before the date 

set for the hearing, file objections to the formation of the district with the Town Clerk. A copy of 

the Petition is available for review at the office of the Plum Lake Town Clerk. 

 

Dated this 25th day of May, 2017 

 

Sharon Brooker, Town Clerk 


